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THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO

DATE: August 12, 1954
TO: Dr. Hectar P. Garcia

FROM: Vicente

SUBJECT: Education funds

Enclosed is a letter that I received from Raquel. The Albuquerquegroup has already given out the scholarships for the coming year.
As you know, the New M~xico GI Forum does not have any funds to lend,
consequently we would not be able to help Raquel.

Is there any possibility that you can give her some help.7

The Sen. Chavez expense fund ended up $65.00 short so I had to pay it.I did not feel that the S uate organi,ation should pay more than the $100.00that were put in.
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